
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Sunday 13th June 
2021  

 

Weekly Collection:£ 1223.00 

Monthly Stipend:£955.00 

Recent Expenditure: 

Liturgical Goods £236.03 

Thank you for supporting 

our parish. 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp will 

burn this week for a special 

intention (GH) 

 
 

 

                          

       WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

 

Daily and Sunday Mass: Currently, there is no obligation to attend 
Mass on Sundays or Holy Days.  Please do not enter the Church if you 
are feeling unwell. The Church will remain open between 9am-6pm 
each day for Private/Personal Prayer. Thank-you for wearing face 
coverings at all times on Church grounds and within St Patrick’s 
Church. We regret that the sacristy remains closed and bathroom 
facilities are only available during Mass times. Please sanitise your hands 
as you enter and leave the Church and before and after using the 
Shrines. Always maintain a distance of at least two metres between you 
and people who are not part of your household.  
Funerals: There are still some restrictions in place. The number 
permitted to attend funerals will be determined following individual risk 
assessments which will establish variable capacity. While in the Church, 
everyone must be seated individually, with family or with others who 
are part of their bubble. Funerals will continue to be streamed for 
others to watch at home. If you are not part of the funeral 
congregation, please do not gather on Church grounds for the duration 
of the funeral and burial. 
Anniversary/Special Intention Masses and Sanctuary Lamp 
Intentions. Please book via email or telephoning the office.  
Parish Office: Office opening hours are Tuesday to Thursday, from 
10am-4pm. Please note the emergency mobile is for emergencies only. 
First Holy Communion: Congratulations to the children from St 
Patrick’s primary school, who celebrated their First Holy Communion 
yesterday. Thank you to everyone who helped make both Masses 
special. 
P7 School Leavers Mass: There will be a special mass on Wednesday 
16th June for the P7 children.  We remember them in our prayers as 
they take this big step moving to secondary school. 
Africa Magazine: If you have a subscription for the Africa Magazine, 
the latest issue is now ready for collection in the church porch. 
Eucharistic Ministers & Readers: New Rotas are now available in 
the church and on the parish website.  
Yearly Finance Report: The parish annual financial report is now 
available for collection from the church porch. If you have any queries 
please email the parish office.                                                                                                        

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome Kayden recently baptised into our Parish Family. 
Baptism: Baptisms are permitted within strict guidelines. Please email the office for a booking form 
and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month at 12 noon, with only one 
child/family per allocated Sunday.  
Weddings: Weddings are permitted in the Church under strict guidelines. Following recent changes 
to the Health Protection Regulations the number permitted to attend weddings is to be determined 
following individual risk assessments. Whilst on church property attendees must follow guidance and 
adhere to policies and procedures put in place to ensure the safety of all.  All couples must contact Fr 
Declan six months before the date of their wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. 
Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course. A Wedding Mass is only offered to those 
who attend Church regularly.  
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Margaret Weir                                          Month’s Mind Mass Monday 21st June at 10am                      

Lucia McGrath    

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME: 

Frances McDonald                                    Anniversary Mass on Sunday 13th June at 9am 

Maurice Fitzpatrick                                   Anniversary Mass on Sunday 13 th June at 11am 

Eamonn Muholland                                  Anniversary Mass on Tuesday 15 th June at 7pm 

Georgina Muholland                                 Anniversary Mass on Tuesday 15 th June at 7pm 

V. Rev. John O’Sullivan          Anniversary Mass on Friday 18th June at 10am 

Jim McDonald                                          Anniversary Mass on Saturday 19th June at 7pm 

Cathal Carson                                           Anniversary Mass on Sunday 20 th June at 11am 

Isene Lamont 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

Down and Connor Knock Virtual Pilgrimage: You are invited to join the Diocesan Knock 
Virtual Pilgrimage today Sunday 13th June. The ceremonies will be streamed live on the shrine 
website www.knockshrine.ie and on Knock Shrine Face book page. The programme will 
commence with Rosary at 2.30pm and Mass will be celebrated at 3pm by Fr. Richard Gibbons, 
Rector of the Shrine. During a video shown at 2.55pm Bishop Treanor will give a short message 
of welcome to the people of our Diocese. You are invited to place a Petition by visiting the 
Knock Shrine Website and all the Petitions will be before the Altar during the Mass.  
You may also request that a candle be lit for your intentions. We encourage as many of you as 
possible to participate and pray that next year we may gather, as a Diocese, in person again  
at our National Shrine of Our Lady of Knock. 
Clonard Novena Online 16th – 24th June 2021 In Honour of Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

Live 8am, 9.30am, 6.15pm and 8pm  www.clonard.com/web-cam 

Novena Theme: A man for all seasons, celebrating 

The year of St Joseph. 

 

http://www.clonard.com/web-cam

